
 Tiger’s weekly newsletter   

5.12.19 

 

Thank you to everyone who attended our Christmas stay and play this week. The children really enjoy it when you 

come and work with them in school.  We also have our last learning journey sessions for the term - we still have 

some places left for this Tuesday 10th December at 2.40pm - please ask if you haven’t yet booked in for one. 

 

This week we read the Nativity story and talked about why we celebrate Christmas. We started practising our 

Nativity play ready for our performances during our final week. Details of dates and times are on the school 

newsletter.  Some children may bring home lines to read and we will all practise the songs at school – we’re 

hoping it will be a lovely surprise for you all!   

 

We have class lists available in school if your child would like to write Christmas cards for their friends – what a 

purposeful opportunity for them to practise writing their names. Any cards sent into class should have the name 

of the child and their class written on the envelope. 

 

Could we ask that you all send in a clean empty jar next week. Extra jars would also be greatly appreciated! 

 

Could we also ask that your child stays with you at the bottom of the stairs on a morning until the door is 

opened. This is to keep your children safe near the stairs. 

 

Thank you for your continued support at this busy exciting time of year. 

From Mrs Tutt, Mrs Taylor, Mrs Guppy, Mrs Greaves, Miss Hammond, Mrs Greenwood and Mrs Goulding 

(The reception team) 
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